
Dear Friends & Members of MLIBC; 
 

November 15-20, we’ll be having our week of revival meetings 
with our good friend and chalk artist, Evangelist Dr. Don Williams.  
This will be his 17th year in a row to be with us. 
 

This is that special THANKSGIVING time of year when the 
leaves have all changed and folks are beginning to settle in for the 
coming winter.  This gives us a wonderful opportunity to have our 
friends, family members and neighbors come to church with us. 
 

As always, Dr. Don Williams will be doing his famous CHALK 
DRAWINGS each evening and then presenting them to folks who 
have brought visitors through out the week. There are literally 
hundreds of his drawings in homes throughout our community and 
you will want one (or another one) for your home also.  
 

You will want to be in every service.  God will speak to our 
hearts and help us grow in our faith.  We are praying for souls to 
be saved and lives changed for the glory of God! 
 

Please contact us at 301-334-3234 or mlibc@juno.com if you 
have any questions or need transportation.  As always, we will 
have nursery services available for each and every service. 

 
God bless you and I will see you in our FALL REVIVAL! 

 
Sincerely, your friend, 

Dennis LeathermanDennis LeathermanDennis LeathermanDennis Leatherman 
Dennis Leatherman, Pastor 


